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17 Dec . 1920.

Dear Principal,

I thank you for the promise contained in your 

letter of Nov.23 of bringing, before your Board of Governors the

matter of renewing their contribution to th 5 Bureau funds.

At a meeting of the Standing Committee of Vice- 

Chancellors and Principals, the Report of the Agenda Sub Committee 

of the Congress was adopted .ithout alteration. 1 enclose a copy,

as I have one to spare.

It was also agreed that visitors from overseas 

should be guests of the Home universities from Sat. June 25 to 

July 23. During this period they will in detachments make a tour 

of the Universities of the U.K.

We shall hope for a strong delegation from McGill. 

Yours sincerely,

Secretary

The Prinoip?#
McGill University.


